
Over the past 
four years, ManpowerGroup 
has been helping young HR 

professionals accelerate their careers 
in the public sector through  the PPMA HR 

Star award. Launched in 2013 in partnership with 
the Public Sector People Managers Association 

(PPMA), the competition offers coaching to 
participants that builds upon their skills, knowledge 

and experience before challenging them to 
develop their big ideas for the future of public 

services. One individual is named HR Star 
winner, but all participants benefit from 

the experience and exposure             
of the competition.

MANPOWERGROUP DOING WELL BY DOING GOOD

Identifying public 
sector talent of 
the future
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